Breton, Mary B

From: Townsend, Erle

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 2:20 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: We oppose any EV mandates, this is Maine not the state of California this would bring great

stress to the auto industry here in the Maine

From: Mike Jeffers <mjeffers@roweford.com>

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 12:31 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments <RuleComments.DEP@maine.gov>

Subject: We oppose any EV mandates, this is Maine not the state of California this would bring great stress to the auto
industry here in the Maine

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mike Jeffers
General Manager
Rowe Auburn
207-784-2321
EXT:1301



